
Stylus Author Information 
 

T&F Editorial Contact  
This will also be in your welcome email from Taylor & Francis--your editorial contact will be Heather 
Jarrow  heather.jarrow@taylorandfrancis.com. She is based in NY, so on East Coast time. 
 
Contracts and Royalties 
T&F will be given copies of all of your contracts, and the terms of your contracts will be honored in full. 
They will also have details of any co-publication agreements and/or language rights sales. All royalties 
from January 1, 2023 will be handled by T&F. 
 
Editorial Transition 
John and David are actively working on the transition for the rest of March. Any books already in 
production will stay with the IBI team here in Virginia. Any new mss will be given to the T&F team to 
ready for production. We can confirm this with you individually. 
 
Warehousing and Ordering 
The Stylus books are staying in our warehouse in Virginia through the end of June. Customers (and you) 
can still order books via the website and our 800 number—same as always. This means your source 
codes—the STYAUT code and any particular to your book—will work the same as they have been. The 
website is also staying the same for this transition period. 
 
Marketing 
We will continue to send out new book announcements during the month of March and we will be 
hosting our March webinar as usual. All other marketing will be covered by T&F. You can continue to 
reach Patti through March 24. 
 
Contact in Virginia 
For questions, orders, source codes you can contact Andrea Ciecierski Andrea@Styluspub.com and Jane 
Leathem Jane.Leathem@styluspub.com. We will be able to help through the end of June.  
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